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Prague, 27th June 1883
My dear Mr. Sander,

I have just received your telegram saying: “Wait for my letter”, I don’t know what this means. I am prepared to depart on the 4th or 5th July, circumstances permitting, the order by Rothschild has been confirmed except for Od. sceptrum, which he crossed out; I also have a small order for Burggarten for £25.
This morning I paid the cheque for Niechton, 600 marks.

Yesterday I had a visit from a man by the name of Kalina, head gardener of Count Kinsky, who had given him money to travel to Germany, Belgium and England for a few weeks. He asked me for the name of someone willing to show him the London gardens. I recommended that he should visit you; perhaps you can give him Kalapa or little Faust for a week, he will pay for everything for the guide. He seems to be most interested in large scale landscapes; he would also like to see some large nurseries. 

Baron Hruby writes that he is waiting for orchids from you which have not arrived yet.

I have not heard from Eduard for a long time, Reichenbach has asked Hruby for Eduard’s address, I don’t know what for.
Kind regards from your sincere friend,
B Roezl
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